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Ezra Schwarz of 
I am submitting my representation to express my concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in the proposed main
modifications to Barnet Local Plan
I recently became aware of this plan as I have ne er seen or re dived written communication from Barnet
Council.
The volume and complexity of the local plan are overwhelming and iI am concerned about the impact on us all
residents.
I am surprised in particular that there is no adequate provision for a sheltered bus station , no r parking facilities
for commuters and shoppers,
High rise buildings are out of character for Edgware , furthermore there is no additional infrastructure for this
monstruous project.
I express my support for any representations made by Save our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association as they reflect my own concerns.
Please consider this as part of the Equality Impact Assessment,
Yours sincerely
E Schwarz




